
Belmont Recreation Commission 

Minutes of Meeting of January 9, 2006 
 

 
Attendance: 
 MaryAnn Johnson Kathleen Ruane 
 C Paul Graham Peter Pomponi 
 Noreen Millane Tim Allen 
 Stephanie King 
 
7:05 p.m. Meeting Called to Order 
 
The meeting got underway with the Director providing a report on all of the current 
programs. 
 
Paul Graham provided a report on the first Nashoba ski  trip.  A total of 287 boys and 
girls have registered so far.  The first trip went well. 
 
All of the programs at the skating rink are underway.  An adjustment was made on the 
schedule at the rink on Saturday nights for an extra hour of ice rental. 
 
A total of 11 ads are now up at the rink and there is growing interest from other local 
businesses. 
 
The extra hours scheduled at the rink, pool and field house during the vacation week were 
well attended.  A total of 26 children registered for the vacation week all-sports camp. 
 
Thirty six children have registered for the current session of Children’s Musical Theatre. 
 
The rink snack bar was bid and awarded on December 22nd and the facility re-opened for 
business on December 31st. 
 
The revenue for the Department is ahead of last year’s pace through 6 months by $8,473. 
 
The next budget meeting for the Department is scheduled for Saturday, January 28.  The 
next monthly meeting date was set for February 15. 
 
7:50 p.m. Meeting Adjourned 
 
 


